
  Chair Val Hoyle and committee, 
 
I strongly oppose SB 941 A. It is my opinion that this bill will not do anything to deter criminals 
from possessing a gun.  
 
What it does do is puts a burden on myself and millions of other law abiding gun owner in our 
right to sale or buy a gun through privet channels 
and adding more cost to our state and local agency's that will need to provide additional time.  
 
If you elected officials want to do something of good in the way of reducing vilance you should 
look at removing or even banning  
video games from the shelves of minors and even adults.  
 
I ask you to make the right decision by voting NO on SB941 A. And protect my Constitutional 
rights today. 
 
Thank you for your time 
 
Larry Jackson 
7995 Oneil Rd NE 
Keizer, Or 97303 
ph 503-580-0666 
 


